
Good morning, Gateway!  Welcome to the Gateway Broadcast News (GBN). 

Today is Monday, September 23, 2024. 

______ Good morning!  This week, we’re talking about being there for our friends. If you 

notice a friend feeling down or acting differently, sometimes just listening can make a 

big difference. Ask them how they’re doing and remind them that they’re not alone. If 

you’re really worried don’t hesitate to talk to a trusted adult.  Let’s make sure we’re 

supporting one another because we’re all in this together! 

______ Hola, music lovers! 🎺 Today, let’s talk about mariachi—a lively and traditional 

music style from Mexico! You’ve probably heard mariachi bands with their big hats, 

violins, guitars, and trumpets. 🎻🎸 Their music is all about joy, celebration, and 

sometimes even love songs. Next time you hear a mariachi band, listen for the emotion 

in the music! 🎤 Ready to feel the rhythm? 

______ A reminder to all students: when walking in the hallways, always stay to the right. 

This helps keep traffic moving smoothly and safely between classes. Let’s all do our part 

to prevent crowding and keep things orderly. 

______ Yearbooks are on sale now through September 24.  You can purchase 

them online or bring $30 cash or check to the Office.  Reserve your yearbook 

today! 

______ All grades are invited to join GIVE club! Be a leader at our school and 

plan fun events that help others. Help organize food drives, fundraisers, and 

events to support our community. Stop by the library this week to sign up. 

______ Attention 8th graders: Be a part of our Gateway Reads Committee! 

Check out all of our new releases and help us decide the books that will make 

our list next year. Stop by the library or fill out the application form on the library 

website. 

 ______ Fiber Arts Club meets today in Mrs. Almquist’s room B-122. All experience 

levels are welcome!  The 4 pm Activity Bus will start the same week as Study Club 

begins, so please make sure you have a ride home promptly at 4 pm. 

 

______ PRIDE Club meets tomorrow in Portable 1. P.R.I.D.E. stands 

for People Respecting Individuality, Diversity, and Equity. The club is open to all 

students who believe in equal human rights; students who are against bullying; 

students who identify as LGBTQ+; and students who want to support their peers 

and/or family members who identify as LGTBQ+. We meet Tuesday after school 

every other week in Portable 1.  



______ Attention athletes: Today is sports photo day.  Please bring your picture 

packets to the photographer at practice.  Friday, September 27, is the first 

athletic grade check; make sure you are current on assignments.   

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 

 

 

 


